
Sacred Heart Cathedral Choir Scholarships 2016 

 
There are 5 more scholarships available for 2016. Each scholarship is worth 
$1,200.00. They are open to Catholic students in Catholic Secondary & 
Primary schools in the region. 
Auditions for the first intake will be held on Saturday, December 5, 2015 
beginning at 9.30am. 
 
Further information with an application form is on the Sacred Heart Cathedral 
Website  www.sacredheartcathedral.org.au or on the Parish table in the 
cathedral under the first Station of the Cross or from John Hogan, 5443 0363 
or jfho@bigpond.com  

http://www.sacredheartcathedral.org.au/
mailto:jfho@bigpond.com

